
 

 

3 April 2025 
 
The Resident 
CABARITA NSW 2137 

 
Cabarita Park Lighting upgrade and Summer House Maintenance 

 
Dear Resident 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to the community, Council is pleased to 
announce the upcoming upgrade of lighting along the western foreshore path at 
Cabarita Park, as well as the maintenance of the two summer house pavilions. The 
works are scheduled to take place from April to June 2025. 
 
Council is committed to providing a safe environment for all members of our 
community and this work is part of a larger program to improve lighting across the 
City of Canada Bay's public spaces. 
 
During this time, there will be interruptions to lighting along the path, and we advise 
visitors to take an alternative path if lighting is insufficient. Otherwise, please 
exercise caution if using the path. Thank you for your patience and cooperation 
during this time. 
 
The lighting upgrade works will involve the installation of new light poles to improve 
visibility along the path. Please refer to the next page to see the location of the 
works. 
 
During the summer house maintenance works, the pavilions will not be available for 
use, nearby shelters will remain available during this time. 
 
For further information about the lighting works, please contact Council’s Strategic 
Assets Engineer, Amir Moayedzadeh, on 9121 0070. 
 
For further information about the summer house maintenance works, please contact 
Council’s Manager Building Services & Fleet, Jason Grenade, on 9911 6406. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mayor Michael Megna 
City of Canada Bay 
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View of Cabarita Park - Work area highlighted in Red. Alternative path highlighted in 

Yellow. 
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